K-2 FIREWEED NEWSLETTER

May 19, 2014

THANKS FOR A WONDERFUL YEAR!!

HAPPENINGS

Play Day at Kiki's: Tuesday May 20th

A Fireweed Tradition!

We will be taking a bus out to Kiki's for our end of the year play day. We will be returning to school in time for end of the day buses!

Things to know about the Play Day at Kiki's:

- Kiki has honey bees at her house... two hives. All parents and students should know this ahead of time. The hives are located in an area that is fenced off with a 5 foot high plastic sheeting barrier. However they are very active, especially with this warm weather we are having.
- For the field trip,, all students should bring a water bottle, lunch, coat and good walking shoes.
- Fireweed is providing ice cream sundaes. Have NO FEAR... Gryphs (Fireweed's money) will be provided for those without! Yippie!

AND THE SEASONS THEY GO ROUND AND ROUND TIME CAPSULE ON WEDS

We will dig up the Time Capsule on Wednesday morning!

See how we've grow and changed!

garden time!

Digging and planting at closing time on Tuesday and Wednesday! Could use some wonderful parent helpers Wednesday at 1:30 to help with the planting out!

summer garden crew!

Let Kim know if you want to be one of the summer garden folks that tend, water and weed <u>AND</u> reap the bounty of the harvest too!

NITTY GRITTY INFORMATION

Collecting ALL School Books Please!

Several students have books at home that belong to the school and we use each year. PLEASE look for them around your house and bring them in!

Check-out the Public Library's summer program. It's generally based on a theme and great fun!!!

ART FOLDERS AND TAKE HOME POUCHES!!!

All students have <u>lots of work</u> coming home this week.

Please notice if folders and pouches are set out ready for departure!

Lost and Still Lost!

Please check-out the lost and found. Many things that are left will be donated to the clothing drives. Also, get water bottles and any left-over food containers. They will all go at the end of the year.

Open Enrollment News

Open enrollment is done <u>but we still have space for more students</u> so let your friends and neighbors know....it's not too late. Have them call Janet at 235-9728 for more information or to schedule a visit.

HEARTY THANK YOUS

- Thank You to all Fireweed Families for all of your Support throughout this school year. It really was a great year!
- Theresa, Dave and Barb you were life-savers in helping me complete the nerve cell hats. Also a big THANKS to Rhonda and Darci for covering them and for taping the sacks for me. Mylissa for donating all the hats. You are hat-tacular!
- Heather, you show up at the most opportune times, thanks for always pitching in with hot-gluing, cutting out costumes, painting...whatever comes your way.

• Kevin, you are 'the man' of the week! Your timing is also wonderful. Thanks for the help w/ the table & flower arrangements. Joe and Kevin thanks for the assist in the clean-up efforts as well.

Upcoming K-2 Dates: Mark your calendars!

Tuesday, May 20th

All school trip to Kiki's

Wednesday, May 21st

Time Capsule and Last Day of School